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Thank you for sharing your recent letter to the Secretary of State on progress the NMC 
has made in handling the issues arising from the Mid Staffordshire enquiry report. I hear 
good reports from the joint meeting held last Friday to discuss what we have learned about 
co-operation and co-ordination of fitness to practise cases following the Gosport and Mid 
Staffordshire inquiries. 

Thank you for also sharing the internal structural changes you have made at the NMC 
following the "fit for purpose" review. 

I look forward to our next catch up meeting on 22 July. 

Niall Dickson 
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